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November 10, 2011

Mr. Derrick Paul
National Presto Industries
3925 N Hastings Way
Eau Claire WI 54703

Subject:  SERTS #20110510WC09-1 Transformer Oil Spill - No Further Action Determination
National Presto Industries, 3925 N Hastings Way, Eau Claire WI 54703

Dear Mr. Paul:

On November 10, 2011, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources received a report with fee prepared by
Gannett-Fleming dated November 9, 2011 describing actions in response to the above spill incident. WDNR
West Central Region Spill Coordinator Tom Kendzierski has reviewed the document and concurs that the
environment has been restored to the extent practicable as provided in ch. NR 708.09, Wis. Adm. Code.
Therefore, the immediate action in response to a release has been completed and the Department of Natural
Resources is requiring no further action at this time.

We appreciate your efforts to protect and restore the environment at this site. If you have any questions regarding
this No Further Action determination, please contact me in Eau Claire WI at 715 839 1604,

Sincerely,
/ * EeY
Tryere /4,/4._\
Tom Kendzierski

WDNR West Central Region Spill Coordinator
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment

cc: David Olig — Gannett Fleming
Mae Willkom — WDNR Eau Claire
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